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In accordance with the Wetlands Profection Act (M.G.L. Ch. 1315-§40) you are hereby
notified of a public hearing.

The Freetown Conservation Commission will hold a hearing on Monday, May 13, 2019, at
7:00 p.m. in the Freetown Town Hall, 3 North Main Street, Assonet to review a Notice of
Intent as follows:

Submitted by: Suzanne M. McMann

Property owner: Lawrence E. Turpel

Represented by: Rick Charon / Charon Associates, Inc. — Engineers

Scope of Work: Construct single-family home and garage within buffer zone of
wetlands and within Riverfront Areaq.

Location: 6 Quitticus Avenue, East Freetown
Map 221, Lot 58

All persons, parties, or corporations interested therein may appear and be heard in relation
thereto.

Keven V. Desmarais, Chairman
Freetown Conservation Commission



